
What’s happening?  

As part of the Liverpool Health and Academic Precinct redevelopment of Liverpool Hospital, the Neonatal 

Intensive Care Unit (NICU) Developmental Follow Up Clinic is moving to a new space on Level 2 of the 

Integrated Services Building. 

Access to the new location is via Entrance A, Lift P, Level 2, turn right out of the lift and use the intercom for 

entry. 

When is this happening?  

The NICU Developmental Follow Up Clinic will open in their new location on Monday 18 November. 

 P1 is the closest car park to the new location.    

Who can I contact for more information about the move?  

For more information about the move, please contact Amanda and Melanie 0422008149. 
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